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July 15, 2016
[address block]
RE: [grant name]
Dear [salutation]:

The California Primary Care Association (CPCA) is pleased to support [organization’s]
application for [grant name].

CPCA is the statewide leader and recognized voice of California community health centers
(CHCs) and their patients. CPCA represents more than 1,100 not-for-profit CHCs that provide
comprehensive, high quality health care services, particularly for low-income, uninsured, and
underserved Californians who might otherwise not have access to health care. CHCs, including
[organization], play a pivotal role in providing care to one in every seven Californians and work
to improve the health of the communities they serve.

Since 1994, CPCA has successfully worked with our members to increase access to care and
provide a health home to California’s most vulnerable communities. CPCA maintains strong and
meaningful relationships with our members, and [organization] is a current member of CPCA in
good standing. On behalf of CPCA, | proudly support [organization’s] application for
consideration and funding.

Please feel free to contact me at (916) 440-8170 if you have additional questions.

Sincerely,
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Carmela Castellano-Garcia, Esq.
President and Chief Executive Officer

1231 | Street, Ste. 400, Sacramento, CA 95814
www.cpca.org / (916) 440-8170



